
 

 

2015 PRELIMINARY ABA CONFERENCE  
SAVE THE DATE 

  
Washington DC, USA 

3 to 5 July 2015 

 
The ABA is pleased to confirm destinations for the ABA’s biannual conferences as 
Washington DC and Boston.  

The Washington DC conference, ‘Trends in American Justice: Impacts for 
Australia’, will take place from 3 to 5 July.  

The Boston conference, ‘Survival of the fittest: Challenges for Advocates in the 21st 
Century’ will take place from 7 to 10 July.  

The Washington DC preliminary conference will focus on the domestic impact of 
the American justice system. Taking place over the Independence Day holiday 
weekend, the program will include conference sessions and a tour of the Library of 
Congress, Capitol building and National Archives and a spectacular Fourth of July 
celebration, taking in the holiday atmosphere and fireworks in the United State of 
America’s capital. 

The ABA conference website will launch at the end of October and registrations 
for both 2015 conferences will open in early November with early-bird registration 
rates offered until January 2015.  Rooms have been reserved for accommodation 
at the conference hotels and rates and along with booking details, will be available 
shortly.   

To register your interest in the 2015 Conferences, please email 
abaconference@nswbar.asn.au. 

mailto:abaconference@nswbar.asn.au

